
Balcony Use Instructions for Residents 

Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. This letter serves as a reminder of the guidelines for the 

proper use of your balconies to ensure safety and enjoyment for all residents. 

Balcony Guidelines: 

• No storage of personal belongings on the balcony. 

• Use of barbecues is strictly prohibited. 

• Only appropriate outdoor furniture is allowed. 

• Please refrain from throwing items off the balcony. 

• Planting is permitted in pots that comply with size restrictions. 

• Maintain a clean and tidy balcony at all times. 

Safety Precautions: 

• Ensure any installed items are securely fastened. 

• Do not exceed weight limits indicated for your balcony. 

• Report any damages or concerns to management promptly. 

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our community safe and enjoyable. 

Best Regards, 

Your Building Management 


